Sheppard, Judy

rom:

Nic Southall

Sent:

October-21-16 6:56 AM

To:

Sheppard, Judy

Subject:

Re: Delegation Request - City of Hamilton

Thanks for continuing to keep me informed during this process. I am however withdrawing my request as I have spoken to a city representative on the matter at hand it has been brought to my attention that this matter is really a collective bargaining issue amongst each bargaining unit within the city. Although I would like to continue to address this matter, it appears that appearing before this committee is not the approximate channel. Again, thanks for your attention on the matter.

11.1

Nic Southall

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 20, 2016, at 12:57 PM, Sheppard, Judy < <u>Judy.Sheppard@hamilton.ca</u> > wrote:

Hello Nicholas,

On July 6, the Audit, Finance and Administration Committee, City of Hamilton approved your request to be a delegation at a future meeting and I wanted to touch base with you respecting that request. If you are still interested in appearing before the committee, please advise at your earliest.

For your information, the dates of the upcoming AF&A committee meetings are:

November 7 and 21 December 12

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Regards,

Judy Sheppard

Legislative Coordinator
City Clerk's Office
City Hall, 71 Main St. W., 1st Floor
Hamilton, ON L8P 4Y5
T | (905) 546-2424 ext. 5987
E | judy.sheppard@hamilton.ca

Vision:

The Legislative Division is Dedicated to Excellence in the Provision of Service to the Community, Corporation & Council with Integrity, Accuracy and Transparency.

Mission

The Legislative Division aims to strengthen and promote local government by facilitating the proceedings of City Council and its Committees, fulfilling the requirements of various Provincial statutes and educating the public to make it understandable and accessible.